
PETERBORO'S ANNUAL
MEETING.

PREIDNTLEARY AND sECRE.\RY

COLLINS RE-ELECTED.

T HE annual meeting of the
Peterboro' Poultry Asso-

ciation was held in the Council
Chaniber on March 13th. The
president, Mr. R. H. Leary, oc-
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'lie secretary-treasurer, Mr.
\Vm. Collins, read the annual re-
port as follows:
'o the inemrbers of tihe Peter-

boro' Central Poultry and Pet
Stock Association:
Gentlemen.-On behalf of the

offictrs cf tl.e asFocaioni, T beg
leave to subnit to vou for approv-

at Ottawa, say it was the best
show they had ever had in point
of quality of exhibits. It vas also
said the business meeting was of
the inost instructive character and
the hall the fitrest ever provided
for an Ontario show, but the tu-
fortnate part.of the imatter vas
that owing to the poor attendance
of citizens and farmers, both of
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cupied the chair. There was a fair
attendance of nienibers.

Mr. Leary briefly outliied the
re:cord of the year. In nost ways
it had been a success. He re-
gretted that the public lad lot
patronized the Ontario poultry
show more largely.
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ai. the third annual report as
follows:

During the last year. we iad no
Local exhibition as vou are aware.
but had the 26th annual show o!
the Western Ontario Association
held here in January, and although
hardly up to the usual nunber of
cltries, (such as they night have
in a large city), the management
of the association and the manager
of the Central Experinental Farni

wlion should have been present
to sec from the consumners' and
producers' standpoint, the differ-
ence between properly prepared
and fattened fowl and the kind
offered te tieni on the market.
These people who did not see the
exhibition with those nost useful
and beautiful speciniens of ail
kiids of land and water fovl. also
the artificial forcing and feeding
process, as showin y \r. and Mrs.
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